
 

Privacy Policy 2020 

Auckland Festival of Photography undertakes to treat your personal information in 
accordance with the current Privacy Act legislation in New Zealand. 

The Festival is committed to: 

• maintaining confidentiality of information 
• protecting privacy of personal information, and 
• treating personal information responsibly. 

Personal information that you provide us is used for the purpose of providing you 
information only. We will never trade, sell, knowingly share or pass your personal 
information to a third party for commercial use without permission. 

We may from time to time send e-newsletters to you with news on the Festival projects, 
events and programmes. You will be able to unsubscribe from any such e-newsletter. 

Our external storage providers have up to date and secure systems to keep personal 
information safe. 

 


